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Stakeholders gather
to explore various
soil health solutions

ST. PAUL, Minn. — Conserva-
tion and agricultural professionals
from the public and private sectors
gathered recently at the University
of Minnesota’s St. Paul campus to
discuss soil health solutions at the
Minnesota Office for Soil Health’s
(MOSH) first stakeholder forum.

“We are investing our money,
time, and energy into this effort to
further develop expertise on soil
health, which can be shared with
Minnesotans across our state’s di-
verse landscape,” said BWSR Execu-
tive Director John Jaschke said. The
Minnesota Office for Soil Health is a
collaborative program created in
2017 by BWSR in partnership with
the University of Minnesota Water
Resources Center (WRC), a depart-
ment housed in the College of Food,
Agriculture, and Natural Resource
Sciences (CFANS). MOSH strives to
build local expertise to promote soil
health and water conservation by de-
veloping the knowledge, skills, and
abilities of local conservationists to
promote sustainable soil and land
management.

“Improving soil health will benefit
farm profitability and the environ-
ment,” said Minnesota Department
of Agriculture (MDA) Commissioner
Thom Peterson. “The MDA fully sup-
ports the Office for Soil Health’s com-
mitment to increase awareness of
these benefits and to promote the im-
portance of soil health.”

Forum attendees explored the de-
velopment of a state Soil Health Ac-
tion Plan and engaged in small-group
discussions on a range of soil health
issues.

MDA finds ..
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+ Save the plant material for test-
ing. Fresh material can be saved in a
plastic bag in the refrigerator, and
dry material can be stored in a paper
bag at room temperature. It is best to
keep the whole plant including leaves
and flowers.

Because of the impacts it can have
to Minnesota’s crops, Palmer ama-
ranth is listed as a Prohibited Weed
Seed and is on Minnesota’s Prohib-
ited Noxious Weed Eradicate List.
All above and below ground parts of
the plant must be destroyed. Trans-
portation, propagation or sale of this
plant is prohibited.

The invasive weed is native to the
southwestern United States and
northwestern Mexico. It has been
found in over half of the states, in-
cluding Iowa, North Dakota, South
Dakota and Wisconsin.

For more information, visit,
https://blog-crop-news.extension.umn
.edu/2018/11/take-proactive-approach-
to-managing.html
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HERE TO HELP YOU GROW

AgCountry Farm Credit Services provides operating loans,

pdam Balstad Chase Boen real estate financing and equipment loans and leases as well as

Insurance Specialist Loan Officer

services for tax planning and preparation, farm accounting,
appraisal, crop insurance and succession and retirement planning.

- Customer Service -
- Representative .

MINNESOTA
Land of 10,000 Opportunities for Soybean Growers? Today, Minnesota is becoming known around the world SOVYBREAN

for our soybeans. Every day, the Minnesota Soybean Research and Promotion Council uses your checkoff dollars to
open more new markets for Minnesota soybeans than you can imagine. Want to learn more? Visit mnsoybean.org.

The soybean growers of Kittson county are proud supporters of soy month!

This message is brought to you by the wise investment of checkoff doliars.





